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In Pre-Reception we have had a busy week opening our new shoe shop! We have enjoyed 

shopping for new shoes and using our fine motor skills to unbuckle and fasten our shoes. This 

was linked to our focus story this week, ‘The Elves and the Shoemaker.’ 

We had a very special visitor in the garden, a huge beetle came to make a home in one of our 

bushes! We made him a little observation station full of leaves and flowers before he flew 

away.  

This week we have been very focused on phonics, and many of us are beginning to put some 

sounds together to read simple words. What excellent work – they children will definitely be 

ready for Reception in September.  

Have a great weekend! 

 

Miss Natalie Kaye 

 


